
 

Rosewood House 
4 Bakers Corner 
Neston 
Wiltshire 
SN13 9SY 
 
16 November 2015 

 
 
 
Public Protection Officer (Licencing) 
Wiltshire Council 
Monkton Park 
Chippenham 
Wiltshire 
SN15 1ER 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Application for a New Premises Licence – Wadswick Green Ltd – WK/201528829 
 
I object to the above application, because I am concerned about the disturbance it will 
cause, particularly by noise from live music, recorded music and dance performances 
outdoors as well as indoors. 
 
The site is close to the quiet and peaceful village of Neston and its conservation area. 
 
The sound will travel, particularly when carried by the prevailing westerly wind. 
 
01:00 hours is an unreasonably late time for the outdoor and other noise-making activities 
to end. Furthermore it would be likely to lead to an increase in traffic in the area around 
that time, which is also undesirable. 
 
I am puzzled that an application such as this should be made for what is supposedly a 
retirement home for the elderly. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
William Gilmore 


